
 

 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

Refurbishment of Heavy Duty Bus Hoists 

DULUTH TRANSIT AUTHORITY 

 

 

 

Addendum #3 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 13, 2021 

 

 



 

1.    The Proposal due date HAS BEEN CHANGED to 1:00 P.M. ON THURSDAY, 
SEPTEMBER 16, 2021.   

 Please change all references to the Proposal due date in the Request for Proposals.  

 

2.   Electronic submittals are preferred.  Please email responses to 
nbrown@duluthtransit.com.  Thank you.   

 

 


